
 

 

 

9/16/24 
 

 

Dear Parents,          

On Monday, October 7,  students PreK-2nd grade will  go to Janu’s Pumpkin Patch near 

Frazee, MN The bus will leave school at 12 noon and return to school about 2:30 PM. Students 

will go on a hayride, play yard games and go to the pumpkin patch to choose their own  

pumpkin. Make sure your student is dressed weather appropriate and wearing comfortable 

shoes. 

Because we have limited time and space available, we will not  need additional chaperones for 

this field trip. There will be many opportunities for chaperones on future field trips. 

Please complete and return the bottom portion of this notice by Tuesday, September 23rd.. 

Let us know if you have any questions.. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Larson and Mrs. Brooks 

 

 —————————————————————————————————————–—–—- 

 

My child/ren_____________________________________________________________ has/have permission 

to ride bus to the Janu’s Pumpkin Patch and back to school. I understand there will be no 

change to the end of day dismissal time and process. 

 

 

_______________________________________________________ 

(parent signature)   


